PTP: Invitation to the annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020
On 11 Jun 2020, Post Printing and Telecommunication Services Joint Stock Company announced the invitation to the annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2020 as follows:
- The Annual General Meeting of Shareholders in 2020 of Post Printing and Telecommunication Services Joint Stock Company (PTP) will be held on Friday, 26 Jun 2020 on 9th floor of PTP Tower No. 564 Nguyen Van Cu - Long Bien – Ha Noi
- Draft documents of the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders in 2020 are published on the website of PTP: http://www.ptp.vn for access and reference
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